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15th March 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
‘Supporting Your Child’ 
 
We would like to invite you to the college on the evening on Monday 28th March 2022 at 6pm.  The 
purpose of this evening will be to share ways in which you can support your child at home with 
revision and strategies on how to ease anxieties they may feel around exams.   
 
There will be a presentation from the core subjects – English, Mathematics and Science – where the 
key content shared in advance by the exam boards will be clearly set out.  We will also provide an 
update on other Year 11 matters including the accepting of offers from post-16 centres and the 
collection of results in the summer.   
 
This is an evening that will be useful to parents and students so we would encourage students to 
attend with you.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Mustill 
Assistant Principal  
 
 
 


